
New in Family Access! 

Year Round Option for Families to Update Informatio n 
As the School District of La Crosse continues to move towards additional access through Family 
Access, families now have the ability to update their own phone numbers, email addresses, 
emergency contacts, doctor, dentist, and hospital information throughout the school year. You 
will also have the ability to update your address.   

** Updating your address will still require verific ation. Your address will not be updated 
in our system until you provide this verification. Please provide address verification 
(utility bill, phone bill, or mortgage/lease) to yo ur child’s school or the Registrar’s office 
at the Hogan Administrative Center at 807 East Ave.  S.    

To update information: 

• Log in to Family Access from www.lacrosseschools.org and select Skyward Family 
Access  from the left side of the window. 

• Once logged in, click on the Student Info  button on the left side of the screen. 
• In the upper right corner, there will be a link Request Changes for (student name).   

 

• Click on this link and then select which area you would like to make changes to. 
• Once your changes are made, click the Save button.   

 


